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The duration of the pilot is intended to be one year, starting on June 13.  At the conclusion of the 
pilot, the Department will examine the data and consult with the District Attorney’s Office to 
identify any trends and/or strategies to reduce recidivism.       

                    
Please contact Cpt.  Dwyer #3551 of the Bureau of Investigations with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 

         
        Paul Joseph 
        Acting Chief of Police 
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